
Volunteers needed for restoration event in Delray Beach on Saturday, October 21.

Volunteers Needed for Lake Ida Parcel
Restoration Event on Saturday,
October 21 from 9 am to 12 pm

What?
Volunteers will help IRC staff restore the
Lake Ida Parcel located at the northwest
corner of Lake Ida Park in Delray Beach.

Specifically at this event, volunteers will
learn to identify and remove common
weedy invasive plants and help pick up
trash/debris throughout the site.

Partcipants are REQUIRED to wear closed toed shoes. Long pants and sun
protection are recommended. All volunteers will receive a free t-shirt at
check in.

This is the first of six volunteer days at this site. At future events, we will
continue removing invasive plants and start adding native plants that will
support wildlife observed on the site.

Where?
Volunteers are to meet and check in at the
Lake Ida Boat Ramp (located towards the
middle of Lake Ida Park). Once you are
checked in, you will be taken to the site on
a boat provided by the Delray Beach Fire
Department.

http://your.website.address.here


When?
Saturday, October 21 from 9 am to 12 pm. 

Also, mark your calendars for the next event on Saturday, November 11
from 12 pm to 3 pm!

For more information, check out the flyer below! Send RSVPs and questions
to admin@regionalconservation.org or call 305-247-6547.




